
Power of Attorney 
Health Care Event 

 
Do you understand the importance of having your Power 
of Attorney for Health Care paperwork completed? 
 

Would you like assistance completing your Power of       
Attorney for Health Care paperwork? 
 

Join us at the ADRC of Marquette County on  

October 12th between 9:30am-12:30pm for  

assistance completing the paperwork.  
 

No appointment is needed. The ADRC of Marquette 
County is located at:  428 Underwood Ave., Montello 
WI 53949.  
 

For more information contact the ADRC: 855-440-2372. 


